
From: Dinesh Lokhande <dinesh.lokhande01@gmail.com> 

Date: Jan 21, 2016 10:07:08 PM 

Subject: Regarding new broadband direction 

To: kapilhanda@trai.gov.in 

Hi, 

    Draft for broadband in India is good. I would like to add just one point- if you could mandate 

minimum broadband speed to be 1 Mbps instead of 512 Kbps, that would help a lot to many 

including students and it will also help in spreading digital India.  
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